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Drawing Day 
Saturday 16th May 
World Baking Day 
Sunday 17th  May 

No Dirty Dishes Day 
Monday 18th May 

May Ray Day 
Tuesday 19th May 

World Bee Day 
Wednesday 20th May 

I Need A Patch For That Day  
Thursday 21st May 

Sherlock Holmes Day 
Friday 22nd May 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
Online Museum Tours 

 

30 Amazing Virtual Tours of Mu-
seums, Zoos, and Theme Parks 

to Watch now without leaving 
your sofa! 

 

Click Here 

Millfields Mag 
Friday 15th May 2020 

Viernes 15 de Mayo De 2020 
www.millfields.hackney.sch.uk E-mail: info@millfields.hackney.sch.uk 

Millfields Learning at Home and at School 

Hello everyone, 
I hope that you have all had a good week 
of home learning and enjoyed time doing 
all the amazingly creative and diverse ac-
tivities that I have seen in your photos and 
emails. I must give a special mention to 
Ellie in Whiteread Class for the amazing 
pirate ship that she made in her living 
room, and to Sol in Macintosh Class who 

created a brilliant quiz all about animals! I do love a quiz and I will be trying it 
online later! 
You may know that the organisation Young Hackney have been running art 
competitions, and I am really 
proud to announce that Mill-
fields’ super artist Chieyeim in 
Y3 Macintosh Class won the 
competition. Chieyiem drew a 
fantastic picture of what she 
can see from her window! You 
can see the picture here on the 
front of the Mag. Chieyiem has 
kindly agreed to bring the pic-
ture into school and allow us to 
hang it in the main reception area! Thanks and big congratulations! 
Also this week, I want to say a massive 'well done' to all the fantastic musically 
talented children and families at Millfields who took part in the Zoom Music Con-
certs. The range of pieces played on piano, trombone, violin, guitar, drums, as 
well as the lovely singing was very impressive! Thank you to you all for taking 
part, and a special ;thank you' to Roz, Tom and all the musicians for making this 
happen. 
Further to my letter earlier in the week regarding the government's announce-
ment to consider the widening of school provision, the senior leaders have 
spent all of this week trying to plan for the potential return of more children to 
school, some time after 1st June. I will be sending a another letter out to you all, 

later this weekend, that will outline some of the condi-
tions and considerations that need to be taken in to ac-
count when making any decisions about which children 
and when they might start to return to school. 
Finally, congratulations, to Alex, Baylis Class teacher, 
who gave birth to a beautiful baby boy, named Rudi, yes-
terday.  
Have a good weekend, stay well, take care and keep 
safe. Jane 

https://www.goodhousekeeping.com/life/travel/a31784720/best-virtual-tours/


On this day in History...  

! In the first football international, England lost to Spain 4-3, in Madrid - 1929 



May Yoruba 

Word to Learn:  

Please 

 

Jowo 

Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated their birthdays 
this week : 

 

9th May ~  Esha D 
10th May ~  Romy B 
11th May ~  Marium F, Tigerlily B, Maja B & Tomasz, B 
12th May ~  Eva A, Ciara H & Labelle T, 
14th May ~  Freya G, Victor S, Haydar Z, Winona C & Grace H 
15th May ~  Vincent W, Kyra B & Cormac M 

 

 Many happy returns to you all! 


